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The last fortnight has gone so quickly, where does the time go? 

A huge warm welcome back to our Y5 classes who have been isolating for the 

last two weeks, you have worked very hard on SeeSaw and your teachers have 

said how they loved engaging with you on Google Classroom, well done.  

This week our teachers have been making some calls home to provide our par-

ents with some information on how our children are getting on, this call has 

taken the place of Parents Evening which unfortunately had to be cancelled 

due to Covid restrictions. There are still some calls planned for next week if you 

haven’t had yours already.  

Last week all of our children took part in NSPCC virtual ‘Speak Out, Stay Safe’ 

Assemblies. The assemblies took place in the school hall one year group at a 

time, the assemblies were very informative and the children were brilliant at 

taking part and came up with lots of ideas on how to stay safe.  

At lunch times some children in our Y3 classes and Y6 classes have had the op-

portunity to attend a yoga and meditation class, they were excellent at main-

taining balance and felt really relaxed when going back to class.  

Thursday 10th December—

Christmas Lunch 

14th—18th December– 

Christmas parties 

Friday 18th December-  

School Closes for Christmas 

Break 

Monday 4th January- 

School Re-opens for Spring 

Term 


